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LETTER DATED 17 DECEMBER 1996 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to inform you that your letter of 13 December 1996
(S/1996/1049), concerning the Peace Agreement signed by the Government of Sierra
Leone and the Revolutionary United Front of Sierra Leone in Abidjan on
30 November 1996, has been brought to the attention of the members of the
Security Council.

The members of the Security Council concur with your proposal to send an
assessment mission to Sierra Leone to develop recommendations on ways in which
the United Nations could assist in the development of peace and democracy in
Sierra Leone, in particular the need for a successful process of demobilization
and reintegration of former combatants.

(Signed) Francesco Paolo FULCI 
President of the Security Council
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